
SOUTHERN PENNSYLVANIA AMATEUR RADIO CLUB 

MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

1715 Breneman Rd, Manheim, PA 

26 SEPT 2023 

Meeting was called to order around 1900. A list of attendees is on file. 

Treasurer reported a balance of $8,200. Expenses  were $390. Electric bill has been less than last year since June. 

Membership –1 new application was received. 
 Patricia Klann, KC3UOU. She was voted in as a new member. Please say hello and make her feel welcome. 
 Correction from last months minutes, Dan Srebnick, K2IE and TinaShields, KC3PVM. Name and call signs corrected. 

Old Business 

A work detail is needed to build awnings over the doors to protect them from the weather. The front door needs 
to be repainted. Contact Mark, K3MRK if interested in helping. 

The Red Rose hamfest is Oct 7. Volunteers are needed for various duties. Show up at 0800. New Holland Fire 
Department, 331 E Market St, New Holland. 

Trees will be taken down in the north side of the club site. The wood will be available for anyone to pick up. 

New Business 

Columbia Halloween Parade is October 26. Volunteers are needed to help with staging. Ht needed. Dennis will 
coordinate. 

Reminder – we collect newspapers for recycling. Bins are outside the fence. 

PAQSO party will be October 14 and 15 for HF contacts. Operators will be on site at the clubsite. 

Homestead Village needs help for antenna work. Zach and Harry are points of contact. 

The monthly breakfast, 2nd Saturday of the month at City Line Diner has had low attendance. Another site is being 
considered. 

Parts for the All Star Node are hear and will be installed when possible. 

Meetings will be held at the Lancaster Public Safety Training Center, Champ Blvd (next to Spooky Nook Sports) from 
October thru April.The Christmas party will be Tuesday, December 12 starting at 1800. There will be a 5 minute 
meeting to address any membership applications that may be received. 

Activities suggested for next year include more outdoor activities such as POTA and Support Your Parks. 

Meeting was adjourned at 2000. 

Peg Hamm, KB3SCA, Secretary 


